
SPEARFISH SPARTAN BOOSTER CLUB 
MEETING NOTES  

August 11, 2014 

 
The Spearfish Spartan Booster Club held its monthly meeting on Monday, August 11, 2014 @ 
7:00 p.m. at the High School Library.  Present were: Jodi Parker, Amy Cermak, Gregg Dittman, 
Sarah Dittman, Michelle Harmon, Tashi Braun, Danielle Warnock, Bruce Harmon, Lynett 
Rotert, Pat Rotert, Karen Hahn, Mary Burket, Jennifer Murray, Brian Dean, Kellie Jo Dean, and 
Jan Loux. 

The meeting was called to order by President Brian Dean @ 7:00 p.m. 

Amy moved to approve the minutes from the previous meeting, Jan seconded, and the minutes 
were approved.  

  
Treasurer’s Report  

The current balance in the account is $26,930.95.  The activity in the account for July was as 
follows:  

 

 

Pat moved to approve the treasurer’s report, Amy seconded and the treasurer’s report was 
approved. 

Voting:  Brian reminded the group that the board and parent reps can vote at regular and special 
Booster Club meetings.  This year the past president, Barry Wood, is also a voting member.  It is 
important to attend the monthly meetings. 

Committee Reports 
 
Ad Sales/Sports Program:  No report this month. 

Membership: Amy will organize the membership drive for the sports meeting on August 17th.   
Amy and Tashi will work the membership table at the Sports meeting.  Amy will purchase $200 
worth of Spartan items from Alpine Impressions.  All booster club members will be entered into 
a drawing for Spartan apparel to be given out during the meeting.   

 
Unfinished Business  
 
Sports Meeting:  Lynett reported that the food arrangements are complete.  Culvers donated 
frozen custard, Wal-Mart donated $100, Frito Lay donated 800 bags of chips, McDonald’s 
donated 350 buns and Kmart donated $25.  Quik Signs has made a thank you sign in the past for 
$25 and we will see if they will do this again.    

REVENUE	
  
	
   	
  
TOTAL	
  REVENUE	
   $0.00	
  

EXPENSES	
  
Athletic	
  Banquet	
  Expense	
   4,408.67	
  
TOTAL	
  EXPENSES	
   $4,408.67	
  
	
  



50/50 Schedule and Parent Reps:  Brian will hold the Parent Rep meeting at 4:30 in the 
commons area at the High School, August 17th before the Sports Meeting.   

Coaches Booster Presentation Schedule:  Karen has the coach’s presentation schedule and will 
give it to Brian. 

 
New Business  
 
Northern Hills CASA:  NH CASA has asked if the Booster Club would be willing to donate for 
their auction again.  Discussion continued from last month whether the Booster Club should 
purchase items to be donated to CASA.  It was suggested to donate season passes instead and 
Karen offered that the high school provides the tickets this year. 

Homecoming Parade:  There will not be a parade this year.  There will be a pep rally and other 
activities the afternoon of Homecoming.  Coronation will be held Tuesday of Homecoming 
week.  The Homecoming game is on October 10th against Sturgis.   

Website:  Dee will continue with the upkeep of the website, but she needs guidance from the 
Booster Club.  Pat will research other websites of groups similar to the Booster Club for ideas. 

Athletic Trainer Update:  Stephanie Gallagher from Lead will come to Spearfish part time for 
soccer. 

Pat moved to adjourn the meeting and Jan seconded.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 
p.m. The next meeting will be on Monday, September 8th, @ 7:00 p.m. at the High School 
Library. 


